
Prairie 
fisiorVa I I ey ILKA 

April 11, 2012 

Colin Craig 
Prairie Director 
Canadian Taxpayers Federation 
ccraig@taxpayer.com   

Dear Mr. Craig: 

In response to your recent request under The Local Authority Freedom of Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act, enclosed please find information that fulfills your request in its 
entirety: 

• Out of province travel by administrative staff or trustees for the past two years (2009-10 
and 2010-11), including the location, date, name and position, hotel name and cost 

• Fleet vehicle usage by the Director of Education from March 2011 to February 2012 
including the dates and purposes 

• Salaries and positions for any staff whose headquarters is the Division Office , whose pay 
is classified not under Administration but under Instruction or other (Plant or 
Transportation) as of February 2012 

• Golf expenses over the past two years — nil 
• Bonuses provided to staff over the past two years - nil 

Sincerely, 

Naomi Mellor 
Chief Financial Officer 
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